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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

February has come and gone at Sardis and lots of activities around Kindness took place as we 

recognized Pink Shirt Day on February 26th.  Many classrooms participated in Random Acts of 
Kindness both in the school and in our community. Students were continually reminded that kindness 
needs to happen ALL the time and not just one day in February.  Thanks to everyone who wore Pink. 
 

 
 
Report cards will be distributed next Thursday, please have a discussion with your child and celebrate 
the successes and make a plan to help deal with any challenges that they may be having.  Classroom 
teachers are only a phone call or email away, if you have questions or concerns after you have 
received the report card. 
 
Spring Break begins on Monday, March 16th and ends on Friday, March 27th.  We hope everyone has 
a great time over the 2 week holiday.  See everyone back on Monday, March 30th!! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 
Friday, March 6th – Jersey Day 
Sunday, March 8th – Spring AHEAD – move clocks FORWARD 
Thursday, March 12th – Report Cards sent home 
Friday, March 13th – Green Leprechaun Day 
Friday, March 13th – Last Day before Spring Break 
Monday, March 16th – Friday, March 27th – Spring Break 
Monday, March 30th – Welcome Back – School Reopens 
Friday, April 10th – Good Friday 
Monday, April 13th – Easter Monday 
Monday, April 20th – PAC Meeting 

   Friday, May 1st – Non-Instructional Day – No School 
   Friday, May 15th – Non-Instructional Day – No School 
   Monday, May 18th – Victoria Day – No School 
   Tuesday, May 19th – Scholastic Book Fair Begins 
    Friday, May 22nd – Scholastic Book Fair Ends 
 

 
 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
 

Thank you to everyone who generously donated to our Jump Rope for Heart fundraiser in support of 
the Heart and Stroke foundation. 
 
Our school raised over $ 5000.00 so yes – Ms. McCurdy will get slimed!!!  This will happen after 
Spring Break and she is requesting a sunny day so that everyone can be outside.  The TOP 3 
fundraisers are going to be able to lead the sliming of Ms. McCurdy.  Thank you SKYHAWKS!!! 
 
 

PAC MEETING 
 

 

Our next PAC meeting will take place on, Monday, April 20th @ 6:45 PM in 
the Library. All parents are invited to attend. 
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

 
 
It is that time of year again.  If you have a child who will be turning 5 before December 31, 2020 then 
it is time to register for Kindergarten.  If you have a neighbour who has a child who needs to register, 
please remind them too. 
 
All registrations are now completed online.  Please either go to our School District website or follow 
the link - https://sd33.vivosforms.com/Home 
 
You will need to provide a copy of the birth certificate as well as something that shows proof of 
residency. 
 
Please give the office a call if you have problems or need access to a computer.  Thanks 
 

BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
 

Thanks to Shauna Erler for supporting Sardis Elementary Breakfast Program. 
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